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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

BOYS & GIRLS CLUB 
OFFERS INDOOR SOCCER 

 
Shelton, CT, November 8, 2012 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower 
Naugatuck Valley has opened registration for its 2012-2013 Indoor Soccer 
League. Cost is $65 per player, and the league is open to youth ages 6 through 
18 (must be in high school).  
 
Mites (6 and 7 year olds) and Juniors (8 and 9 year olds) play on Saturdays. 
Intermediate Boys and Intermediate Girls (10-13 years old) play on week nights, 
and Seniors (14-18, in high school) play week nights/weekends.  
 
Each team plays once a week. Mites and Juniors games alternate between 
mornings and afternoons. Intermediate games start no later than 8 pm. Seniors 
games start no later than 9 pm. Weather-related postponements may be 
rescheduled on different days of the week than normal play.  
 
Registration must be done online at www.BGC-LNV.org. Go to the “Shelton 
Clubhouse” page for the Indoor Soccer link. Anyone needing registration 
assistance can come to the Clubhouse for help. Registration deadline is 
November 21. Late registrations are not guaranteed a roster spot if the league is 
full.  
 
We are seeking both assistant and head coaches for the league. If you are 
interested, please contact Marvin Miller at 203-676-0186, 
BGCLNVSoccer@gmail.com.  
 
Sponsors are always needed as well. Sponsorships cost only $125 per team and 
include your company’s name on the gym sponsor board, company name on 
team shirts, and standing printed in the local papers. It’s also tax deductible.  
 
Contact Marvin Miller if you have questions or would like further information about 
the league, coaching, or sponsorships.  
 
For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, 
visit us at www.BGC-LNV.org. 
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